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COTTESMORE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Architectural Review Board Meeting
April 4, 2019
Draft
The ARB meeting of the Cottesmore Homeowners Association was held on Thursday, April 4, 2019 in front of an applicant’s home at 7712 Cottesmore Drive, Naples, FL 34113
 PRESENT:

Jackie Ryan, Committee Member






Gerald Beck, Committee Member




Dan Gianinni, Committee Member




Kathy Schoop, Committee Member
ALSO PRESENT:
Ken Hess, Dorrill Management Group

Ken Hess called the meeting to order at 1:30 P.M.  A quorum of the ARB was present and the members of the community were notified two days in advance via email.
APPLICATIONS
Ken Hess presented the following application for review.

1. Kauffman Residence at 7712 Cottesmore Drive – Request for roof replacement  with a barrel tile in a Taupe Mist color. On a motion by Mr. Berk and a second by Ms.  Schoop, the application was unanimously approved.  
2. Suriani Residence at 7739 Cottesmore Drive – Request for roof replacement with a 900 series expresso blend.  It is a modified barrel tile.  On a motion by Mr. Berk and a second by Ms. Ryan, the application was unanimously approved.
3. Irizarry Residence at 7684 Cottesmore Drive – Request for a tree to be removed.

On a motion by Ms. Schoop and a second by Ms. Ryan, the application was approved to remove one oak tree along the driveway that is causing damage.  No additional tree will need to be planted as they have two other trees in front of the home.
OTHER BUSINESS

The ARB considered the tree requirements related to the Gibney property at 7675 Cottesmore Drive.  Large trees were previously removed without sufficient replacement.  The ARB requested a letter be sent to the owner requiring a replacement tree be added.  The owner will need to submit an application detailing suitable type of tree and a map showing location by May 1, 2019.
ADJOURNMENT 

A motion to adjourn was made by Ms. Schoop to adjourn at 1:50 p.m.  The motion was second by Mr. Berk, with all in favor.
Minutes submitted by Ken Hess, CAM for Cottesmore
